
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Nature Trail at Idle Hour Park and Parking Closure 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin resurfacing and repairs to the Nature Trail at 

Idle Hour Park starting Friday November 3rd 2023 and will remain closed until the project is completed. 

The parking along Idle Hour Drive to access the Nature Trail at Idle Hour Park will also be closed during 

this time. The Moon Lake walking path and the parking along Airport Road will remain open. Thank you 

for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with 

any questions. 

 


